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2017

MATETIC SYRAH

SAN ANTONIO VALLEY, CHILE

92
POINTS

“This is the winery's top Syrah and hails
from the San Antonio Valley near the
Pacific Ocean. After 22 months of aging
in oak barrels, the wine offers aromas of
nutmeg and clove. It's silky with intense
flavors of chocolate, clove and ripe
blackberries. Lively acidity and subtle
herbs balance the palate.”

APRIL, 2024

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2017

MATETIC SYRAH

SAN ANTONIO VALLEY, CHILE

92
POINTS

“This is the winery's top Syrah and hails
from the San Antonio Valley near the
Pacific Ocean. After 22 months of aging
in oak barrels, the wine offers aromas of
nutmeg and clove. It's silky with intense
flavors of chocolate, clove and ripe
blackberries. Lively acidity and subtle
herbs balance the palate.”

APRIL, 2024

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2017

MATETIC SYRAH

SAN ANTONIO VALLEY, CHILE

92
POINTS

“This is the winery's top Syrah and hails
from the San Antonio Valley near the
Pacific Ocean. After 22 months of aging
in oak barrels, the wine offers aromas of
nutmeg and clove. It's silky with intense
flavors of chocolate, clove and ripe
blackberries. Lively acidity and subtle
herbs balance the palate.”

APRIL, 2024

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2017

MATETIC SYRAH

SAN ANTONIO VALLEY, CHILE

92
POINTS

“This is the winery's top Syrah and hails
from the San Antonio Valley near the
Pacific Ocean. After 22 months of aging
in oak barrels, the wine offers aromas of
nutmeg and clove. It's silky with intense
flavors of chocolate, clove and ripe
blackberries. Lively acidity and subtle
herbs balance the palate.”

APRIL, 2024


